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From:
Mr. John Fernandez
Principal 
Fr. Gomes College 
2nd Cross, Parker St
New York – 45263

To:
The Principal,
Steven Business College 
41, Lawmen Encl.
Morgan Dr,
New York – 41526

March 30, 2012


Dear Sir,

I am John Fernandez, the Principal of ‘Fr. Gomes College’ New York. 

I am writing in to recommend the admission of Ms. Dianne Henderson in the MBA course of your college.

I would like to say that Dianne is a brilliant student of our institution. She scored good grades in all his academic terms and passed with 5th rank in the college. She was also very active in extra curricular participations.

So, I am recommending her for your college’s MBA program admission. Please find attached documents along with this letter in support of her recommendation. 

I am very much sure that Ms. Dianne Henderson will excel at your college too. 

Thanks for your consideration.

Regards,

Mr. John Fernandez
Principal 
Fr. Gomes College 
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